
 

 
 

November 18, 2019 

 

Dear Parents of a Fifth Grade Student, 

For our fifth graders, one of the year’s highlights is going to Fifth Grade Camp.  This five day trip to Camp 

Storer, in Jackson, Michigan, is an outdoor environmental learning experience not to be missed!  This year, 

Rogers’ fifth graders, along with their teachers and student counselors from Berkley High School, will be 

attending camp with all district fifth graders from Monday, February 24
th

 through Friday, February 28
th

. 

The cost of camp is $300.00, but through a generous donation from our PTA we are able to reduce the cost to 

$200.00.  This price includes all meals, accommodations, transportation, horseback riding and educational 

classes.  If you have financial circumstances that may interfere with your child’s participation in camp this year, 

please inform your child’s teacher or contact Mrs. Meacham.  A payment plan option was explained in our 

October 29
th

 letter about camp and is reprinted below.  Checks should be made payable to Rogers Elementary. 

 

PAYMENT PLAN FOR 2019--2020 & DUE DATES FOR CAMP PAYMENTS  

Date Total Due $200 

November 8 $40 January 10 $40 

December 2 $40 February 7  $40 

December 20 $40 If you prefer, we will happily accept payment in full. 

  

For pre-planning purposes, please refer to the “Bring Along” List which was sent with our October letter and 

complete your child’s health forms online.  You may find the list and health forms link on our website, in the 

Parent Information section, under “5
th

 Grade Camp”.  As the weeks progress, you will receive more detailed 

information about the trip to Camp Storer.  In the meantime, please mark your calendars to attend an 

informational parent meeting on Monday, December 16, 2019 at 6:00 PM, in the Berkley High School 

auditorium.  Also, we need a count of children who will be attending camp as soon as possible so that we can 

begin planning cabin assignments and would value your assistance and input regarding cabin placements.  To 

assist us with this, kindly complete and return page two of this letter by Monday, December 2
nd

.   
 

Camp is a wonderful educational opportunity for our students.  Staff and students alike eagerly await the trip 

each year, and we look forward to having your child participate.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Beth Meacham & The 5
th

 Grade Team 

Principal 



 
 

 
 

 

 

     Yes, my child ________________________________________ WILL attend camp. 

 

 My child ________________________________________ will NOT attend camp (will stay in school).   

Reason/Comments: 

__________________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

In preparation for 5
th

 grade camp, please assist your child in choosing five other 5th graders to possibly share a 

cabin/lodge.  We make sure that your child will be placed with at least one of their top five choices.  Please 

make sure to have a conversation with your child about whom he/she would work well with when making 

selections.   

Thank you for your help with this! 

 Mrs. McNamara – Mrs. Spielmann – Ms. Conway – Mrs. Watkins-Visnaw 

1.________________________________________________________ 

 

2.________________________________________________________ 

 

3.________________________________________________________ 

 

4. ________________________________________________________ 

 

5.________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Please Complete & Return By Monday, December 2
nd

   


